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 Thanks, Jim Gottstein!
Your email, below, has been received and will be reviewed shortly.

E-Mail:       jim.gottstein@psychrights.org
Date Sent:  7/6/2010 6:48:21 PM
Subject:     Free Felice Eliscu

Dear Governor Doyle,

I am the president of the Law Project for Psychiatric Rights (PsychRightsÂ®), whose mission is to mount a
strategic litigation campaign against forced psychiatric drugging and electroshock.

I know Ms. Eliscu a bit and it is frankly hard to believe she poses any real danger to herself or others as is
required under the Constitution for the state to legally lock her up. I understand that as a result of her
psychiatric detention, she is going to be losing her housing. I also further understand that your proxy
exercising the state's right to confine her, Lutheran Social Services of Wisconsin, is lying to her about this.

Please look into this and make sure that Ms. Eliscu is immediately released. 

Sincerely,
James B. (Jim) Gottstein, Esq.
President
Law Project for Psychiatric Rights
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